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BRANCH ACTIVITY REPORT TO COUNCIL, February 2005 
 
 
BRANCH ACTIVITIES 
 
• President’s visit and new member induction ceremony was held on January 

25, 2005. 106 people attended the evening function. 19 new members were 
inducted to the profession. President Linda Van Gastel, P.Eng, President elect 
Larry Staples, P.Eng and Executive Director, Neil Windsor, P.Eng were 
present at the function. Senior executives oil companies and leaders of 
various organisations in our region were also attended. 

 
• Trivia Night – held on November 17, 2004. Four teams were participated in the 

trivia competition.  
 
 
• Branch executive meeting was held on January 12, 2005. Next meeting is 

scheduled on February 09, 2005.  
 
 
BRANCH BUDGET 
 
• The branch is financially sound.       
  
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
 
• Bowling Night –February 16, 2005 
• CPD day Seminar- March 05, 2005 
• Annual General Meeting- March 16, 2005  
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